
From: Lisa Reynolds
To: Exhibits JSCVR
Subject: thanks
Date: Tuesday, March 17, 2020 4:46:16 PM

THis is Lisa Reynolds MD
We need more PPE for those on the frontlines. 
The OHA site is an inadequate source of information (OHIO health department has a great
one). - I'm cobbling updates daily from Oregonian and NYT (not from OHA which is not
regularly updated). 
We need to itemize our ICU beds and ventilators and get more into Oregon. 
Keep with the strict measures on social distancing. Expect no school for 4-8 weeks. 
THANK YOU
Lisa Reynolds MD
HD 36


